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I'm strongly opposed. These solar panel farms will destroy farmable land and negatively
impact a way of life for many residents, some of which have had their homesteads in their
families for generations. It feels intentional that most residents haven't been notified. And it
feels wrong to affect land, residents and entire Ohio communities for energy that will be used
elsewhere and tax dollars that will never be seen north of 347. What are we doing?

Chris Hoover
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